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As a proud resident of the state of Oregon, I oppose SB210. Oregon has led the way 

for voting rights, and we should continue to do so. Our mail in elections have been 

taking place for more than 20 years, and it’s very important that we allow all 

Oregonians voices to be heard, including seniors who may not be able to reliably and 

easily show up for in person voting with long lines. It’s important that our government 

represent our nation, and Oregon consistently has one of the highest voter turnout 

rates in the U.S. We need to prioritize counting the vote of all citizens.  

 

Additionally, Oregon’s vote-by-mail system has shown a history of being secure, with 

only about a dozen cases of voter fraud out of over 100 million ballots cast since its 

implementation. 

 

I oppose SB210. Thank you for your time.  


